
From: Les.Starck@sce.com
Sent: 12/17/2012 11:39:37 AM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 
Randolph, Edward F. (edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Back up data on solar numbers

Will do and get back ASAP...

From: "Randolph, Edward F." [edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: 12/17/2012 06:01 PM GMT 
To: Les Starck; "BKC7@pge.com" <BKC7@pge.com> 
Subject: Back up data on solar numbers

A story in Bloomberg over the weekend had the following quote in it:

Passing Costs
Southern California Edison will transfer about $400 million in annual costs to people without solar 
systems when the state hits the cap, David Song, a spokesman, said in an interview. PG&E Corp. 
(PCG)'s Pacific Gas & Electric, the state's biggest utility, will pass on about $700 million a year, 
according to Denny Boyles, a spokesman, for a total of $1.3 billion from the three utilities.

Can both of you provide me with the back up information your companies used to make the 
calculations? Thank.

Edward Randolph | Director, Energy Division
California Public Utilities Commission
505 Van Ness Avenue, Room 4004
San Francisco, CA, 94102
415-703-2083 | edward.randolDhOicpuc.ca.gov
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